
16 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and managed to find some of 

the glimpses of sunshine that were dotted around. Hopefully, the weather will begin to improve and we can 

enjoy our lovely grounds a little more this term. The children have come back raring to go and excited about 

their new learning topics which is fantastic to see. We are also preparing for our wonderful school trips and 

visits for this term. With that in mind, please take a look at the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section as there are lots of 

interesting events which are taking place this term. 

Have a lovely week, 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Morris 

DEVORAN NEWS 
Message from the Head  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary... 

Foundation Stage Parent Consultations— Tuesday 16, Wednesday 17 & Thursday 18 April 

House Team Afternoon—Friday 26 April 

Devoran Village Hall 100 Year Celebrations—Saturday 27 April 

PTCA AGM—Monday 29 April 

May Bank Holiday —6 May 

Year 6 SAT’s Week—13—16 May 

Year Four Camp—Wednesday 15 to Friday 17 May 

Half Term—Monday 27 to Friday 31 May 

 

 



 

The Cross Country County finals were held at Newquay Sports Centre on Monday 25th March. This was the 3rd event 
and the competition gets harder each time. It was great to see the children running up against the top runners in 
Cornwall. Every child did their best and it showed. We are all so proud of them. We are waiting for the results but we 
have runners in the top 10 and 20 from their year groups. Go Devoran! 

“It was competitive and challenging, the weather was very wet and muddy. I liked running with my friends” by Freya 
and the Devoran Runners.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank all our parent volunteers for their support. 

 

“I think it's a great event for the children to get involved in. The standard in the final is really high and they all did 
so well to get that far. Tough conditions too with a very muddy course and heavy rain! Thanks so much for all you 
do to encourage sport and fitness at Devoran School. You have been a real inspiration to Charlotte!” Pete Green 

Sports Messages from Mrs French… 

Fundraising 

We would like to wish our very own Mr Griggs and our parents who are running in the London Marathon this Sunday. 

The very best of luck! 

Theo from Year 1 is taking part in a 5k inflatable obstacle course next Saturday (27th April) to raise money for Make-A

-Wish  charity. If you would like to sponsor Theo, please visit his just giving page here. 

Good luck, Theo! 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/theo-5k-inflatable


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


